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December 20th, 2017 
  
Dear Chapters of Rho Lambda, 
  
Greetings from the Rho Lambda National Office! As we enter the 2018 New Year, we are excited to announce 
our 2017 Outstanding Chapter Awards program! In an effort to reward the hard work of our chapters, the 
national office will be recognizing up to five chapters from across the country that have gone above and 
beyond in our mission to honor and foster sorority leadership within the Greek community and to promote 
unity throughout Greek life. Chapters that are recognized with the 2017 Outstanding Chapter Award will 
receive a plaque from the National Office and a $300 award, presented at the upcoming Coalition for 
Collegiate Women’s Leadership Conference in February 2018. Please read below for application details. 
 
Criteria: The 2017 Outstanding Chapter Award will be given to a chapter or chapters that demonstrate a high 
level of commitment to the mission of Rho Lambda – honoring and fostering sorority leadership in the Greek 
community – and demonstrate a desire to promote unity throughout Greek life and/or the local community. 
 
Application: The 2017 Outstanding Chapter Award Submission form can be found in the “Forms” section of 
your OrgSync portal with the following requirements: 

- A letter (maximum of 2 pages) from the Chapter Executive Board detailing the activities of the 
chapter during the Spring 2017 and Fall 2017 semesters which demonstrate a commitment to 
honoring Greek women and promoting Greek unity within the community 

- A one page letter of recommendation from the Chapter Advisor or Greek Life Advisor detailing 
the chapter’s contribution to Greek Life on campus and/or within the surrounding community 

- (Optional) Pictures of the programs or events hosted by the chapter 
 
Award: Up to five chapters may be chosen for the 2017 Outstanding Chapter awards, and each chapter 
chosen will receive a plaque and a $300 check from the National Office. 
 
Deadline: The submission deadline is January 25th, 2018. Award winning chapters will be notified by February 
1st, 2018 and will be recognized at the Coalition for Collegiate Women’s Leadership Conference! 
  
If you have any questions regarding Rho Lambda or the 2017 Outstanding Chapter Awards, please feel free to 
contact us at your convenience.  You can reach us by phone at (305) 284-8675 or by e-mail at 
rholambda@miami.edu. We hope to hear from you soon! 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Cristina Luna, M.Ed. 
Executive Director 
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